
Southern California Metroplex 
Come learn about changes in flight paths occurring in March and April 2017 

that will upgrade the existing system to satellite-based technology. 

Monday, January 23, 2017—3:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Open Forum 

 

Location 
Veterans Memorial Building—Multipurpose Room 

4117 Overland Avenue, Culver City, CA  90230 
 

Airports involved 
Santa Monica Municipal (SMO) and Los Angeles International (LAX) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Free public parking and Spanish interpreters 
If you are unable to attend the informational briefing in person, there will be an 

internet-based webinar available at 6:00 pm on January 18th.  
Please visit the following link for more information: 

http://www.metroplexenvironmental.com/socal_metroplex/socal_introduction.html 

Public Information Briefing 

http://www.metroplexenvironmental.com/socal_metroplex/socal_introduction.html

